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Hello family. Rise UP and EPIC events. HJIFEP campaign. Japan 
updates. 

   

 

   

News 
   

Get Ready for the Epic 
True Mother is coming and you are invited! 

   

    

True Mother is deeply excited about the upcoming historic Cheon Won Gung 

Entrance Ceremony on April 13, 2025 in Korea. And so are we! 

We invite you all to join us in person through attending a special event on Sunday, 

January 19, at the International Peace Education Center (IPEC) in Las Vegas, entitled 

“Get Ready for the EPIC.” It’s a great celebration with music, testimonies, and a 

greeting from True Mother and it’s the way that we, in America, will fully express 

our support of True Mother in her Heavenly mission! 

Get a glimpse of the Cheon Won Gung Cheon Il Sanctum that True Mother has 



 

 

tirelessly worked on in preparation for the Entrance Ceremony. 

We can’t wait to see you there! To join the overflow, RSVP here! If you can’t attend, 

it will also be broadcast at live.familyfed.org. 

   

LEARN MORE 

 

   

 

   

Rise Up Workshop Registration Extended 
to Tomorrow! 

January 17-18 • South Point Hotel and Casino Las Vegas 
   

    

In preparation for this event, a two-day workshop for new members will be held on 

January 17–18 at the South Point Hotel and Casino in Las Vegas. The experience 

will include education on True Parents' Life Course, a PSWM Music Masterclass led 

by Minister A. Curtis Farrow, and performing for True Mother! 

If you are the spiritual parent of a new member, you and your spiritual child are 

also invited! Please contact your local pastor to register by TOMORROW, Thursday, 

January 16. 

   

 

   

Events 
   

HJIFEP Sustainability Campaign Thank 
You Letter  

   



 

 

    

We sincerely appreciate the support we have received for this campaign and remain 

grateful to all those who have contributed. As this campaign is ongoing, we 

continue to welcome any further support. God bless you all! 

   

Donate Here 

 

   

 

   

Japan 
   



 

 

Reports Disputing Government Narrative 
Censored 

   

    

The Japanese magazine Monthly Hanada published in its September 2023 issue a 

report by award-winning Japanese author Masumi Fukuda (福田ますみ), who is 

known for her investigative journalism. She exposes a blatant media bias as well as 

an aggressive censorship imposed by the authorities. She reveals how a 

government body – Agency for Cultural Affairs – reprimanded and threatened some 

media outlets that went against the grain and dared to publish viewpoints 

expressed by the Family Federation in the middle of the authorities’ campaign 

against the religious minority. 

   

Read More 

 

   

 

   

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to The Newsletter. 
   

 

   

Follow Us 
   

 

   

 

   

    




